Regarding: Form 731, Confirmation Number EA313639 of 2/22/02

26 February 2002

Dear Sir or Madam,

This is just in clarification that we request compliance to both Parts 15 and 95 in the Grant
modification of PQCM2601A. We would like the Part 15 compliance for the full range of 590-
632 MHz, as is currently granted, and Part 95 for the 608-614MHz range.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require additional information.

Sincerely,

Denise Haley

Quality and Regulatory

Philips Medical Systems (formerly Agilent Technologies, Inc.)
3000 Minuteman Road (MS 0490)

Andover, MA 01810-1099

USA

Tel: 978-659-2701

Fax: 978-685-5624

Manager: Elisabeth George, WW Quality and Regulatory Manager
Tel: 978-659-4663



